
From: Elmadhoon, Maged 
Sent: July 8, 2019 12:09 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Cc: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne;  Macpherson, Andrew; Haasen, John; Sypien, Violetta 
Subject: Reso Letter - Dingman EAs  
  
Hi Heather, 
  
Please find below response to Council resolution Action Item “b” dated May 7, 2019 with 

respect to the correlation between the Dingman Creek Subwatershed Study and the 

Dingman Drive EA. Please share with members of EEPAC. 

  

Transportation staff was fully aware that the Dingman Drive EA is located within the 

study area of the ongoing Dingman Creek Subwatershed EA. This was very clearly 

highlighted in the scope of the Dingman Drive EA study. The current Dingman Drive 

Class EA will examine options for road improvements which will likely include widening 

of the roadway from Wellington Road to just east of the 401 overpass. The City is also 

in the process of conducting the Dingman Creek Subwatershed-wide Stormwater 

Management Servicing Class EA Master Plan (Dingman SWM EA) in two Phases. 

  

Phase 1 is in process and addresses future development lands.  The Master Plan will 

identify stormwater targets for future development.  Phase 1 will include individual EA’s 

to address four study area’s outside of the existing /future proposed floodlines. Phase 2 

is expected to get underway later this year or early next year to address those lands 

within or impacted by existing and/or future flood lines. 

  

The Dingman Drive EA project team will coordinate with the Dingman SWM EA study 

team update  to  coordinate consideration for floodplain improvements and stormwater 

control mitigation strategies related to the road improvement alternatives.  The Dingman 

Road EA will include water quality/quantity and erosion control targets associated with 

the roadway area, potential realignment requirements, natural heritage impacts, and 

flood conveyance and/or mitigation (e.g. increase in road elevation. 

  

Thanks 
Maged 
 


